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At the Leadership Conference in I had the honor of meeting and greeting Molly Loomis, a daughter 
of a Vietnam Veteran.  As you are aware Senate Bill-D3958 and House Bill-9039 was named after 
Molly in November of 2023 by Senator Jon Tester from Montana.  I sent out a request when I got 
home for each of you to make a phone call or email to your representatives in the House and Senate 
leaders. 

Well, I guess I was too quick, because the House and Senate will not take up any bills before the 
election in November.  So as soon as the bills come out I will let you all know ASAP. 

  


